DAY OF ACTION

BRING BACK OUR BOOTHS
THURSDAY, JULY 11

Join us in our continuing campaign to restore Station Agents in our communities.
MTA has closed hundreds of subway booths, making our system less safe.
Community members are raising their voices to bring back safety to our subway!
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Transit Riders and Workers are demanding that the Station Booths and Station Agents
that were removed in 2010 be restored throughout New York City!

STATION AGENTS are central to the quality of life in our communities because they provide:
Safety

Station Agents are the eyes and ears of the subway system. Incidents of harassment,
assault, and robbery have increased because there are no station agents to report to.

, Security
| MetroCard machines are routinely abused by vandals in the wake of the booth removal.
. As a result, the MetroCard machines are often broken, and riders are frequently unable

to get to where they need to go on time.

Accessibility

Station Agents provide riders up-to-date information to riders and travel information to
tourists. Seniors, people with disabilities, students and families with children are
disproportionately impacted by the loss of Station Agents who assist with reduced-fare
Metrocards and access through the security gates.
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